SCST

South Carolina
Department of Transportation

February 11, 1999
Replacement of Existing Bridges over the Cooper River — Charleston Connty

Mr. Gary K. S5antos

Town Council
Town of Mount Pleasant

PO Box 745
100 Ann Edwards Lane

Mount Pleasant, SC 29466

Dear Mr. Santos:
Thank you for your January 20™ letter and for attending the public mecting on the new
proposed Cooper River Bridge. We appreciate you bringin gmmfwanmtiunﬂwidmnfusinﬂﬂﬂ
arﬂnmdﬂ'lhepmposdhndgaasm;mnrapub&pm.
Green areas and public parks have been allowed and worked well in similar situations
stulggﬂ:tandﬁeﬂcpnuw:sm interested in working with the Town of Mount Pleasant to
IbebepmmmlmksfmmmwﬁngckmlywiththeTmufML Pl
. . : ward easant. On
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gauﬁnﬁully Your idea of adding a green area under the proposed bridge will only enhance
I;_”“_Il”“” of ﬂH Mm_ Ifl you have any qum‘a or should need any
information, please et me know. o B e
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